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For its Sixth Assessment Cycle (AR6), the IPCC has been partnering with Early Career Scientists (ECS) in a variety of roles. This session 

reviews some of these partnerships, exploring the strength brought to the IPCC from ECS networks and individuals. A pa nel discussion with 

questions from the audience will conclude the session. 
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Provisional Programme 

Opening and Welcome 

16.30-16.35 Welcome and Introduction Sarah Connors 

IPCC WGI TSU Science Officer 

Partnering with the IPCC - Early Career Scientists 

16.35-16.50 The importance of Early Career Scientists in the IPCC 

10 mins talk  with 5 mins Q&A 

Valérie Masson-Delmotte 

IPCC WGI Co-Chair 

16.50-17.05 The role of the chapter scientist 

10 mins talk  and 5 mins Q&A 

Tania Guillen, Kiane de Kleine 

SR1.5°C Chapters 3 & 4 Scientists 

17.05-17.15 Talk YESS community interactions with the IPCC 

10 mins talk  

Gaby Langendijk (remote) 

YESS representative 

17.15-17.30 APECS Early Career Scientist Group Review of SROCC 

10 mins talk  and 5 mins Q&A 

Mathieu Casado, Jilda Caccavo 

APECS representatives 

17.30-17.45 General Discussion 

15 mins 

  

17.45-17.50 Closing remarks Sarah Connors 

IPCC WGI TSU Science Officer 

  

 


